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Bell’s area road closure 
 
(Kahnawake – 28, Ohiarí:ha/June 2024)  
 
The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would 
like to advise the community of a road closure on Bell’s Beach Road 
(see map below) taking place from Tuesday, July 2nd to Wednesday, 
July 3rd, weather permitting. Capital Crews will be on site installing a 
new water and sewer service line. 
  

 
  
Proper road signalization will be installed to warn of construction limits. 
Bell’s Beach Road will be closed to all traffic, Barnes Road will remain 
open. 
  
For more information, please contact the Technical Services Office at 
450-635-1016. 
  
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to change 
due to weather conditions, operational constraints, or work 
progression. 
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